ISHOA Board meeting April 13, 2021

Meeting called to order: 6:32pm
Board Members in attendance: Bob Olson, Kathy Verboort, Amy Bauer
Absent: Stacy Madsen

Topics of discussion:
· Lake maintenance
· Cut back along the lake takes time as it is a large area.  The landscape company divided the lake and is doing one area at a time.  The landscape company will not disturb any wildlife habitat especially in terms of nesting. If you see any areas of the lake that have not been cut back it is due to duck nesting.
· Bark dust- decision was made to bark dust by the board to help control the weeds. 
· Ice storm aftermath
· Tree trimming is complete.
· Tree stump removal still in process (McClure)
· Fallen tree branches have been picked up.
· Tree at fountain on CSL will not be taken at this time.
· Fence along CSL will be replaced at some point.
· Fence along McClure will be repaired at some point.
· Expenses related to the storm will require funding from reserves.
· Email project
· [bookmark: _GoBack]As a better effort to communicate with Inland Shores Community we will be attempting to collect email addresses from both homeowners (both couples, if applicable) and renters.  We believe this will help keep our neighbors up to date on happenings in a timely manner. 
· Open Board positions
· 1 open position
· National Night Out- 1st Tuesday in August.  Will update what we will be doing.


Adjourned 7:05pm
Next meeting: June 1, 6pm
